
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 21, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 503 
RE:   Re: Oakland Embargo Officially Ended 
 
 
 
All Concerned: 
 
Dissolution of Oakland Embargo, Friday, May 21, 2004: 
 
Effective 1200 hours Friday, May 21, 2004, the UPRR officially lifted their 
Oakland Facilities Embargo. 
 
ALL VOLUME destined to and from Oakland, CA can now be billed without 
restriction.  
 
Thank you for your patience and support throughout the duration of this 
embargo. 
 
If you have specific questions, please direct them to your local Customer 
Service Representative. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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